From: [|Redacted

Sent: 10/7/2013 4:00:25 PM

To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); Haine, Steven K.
(steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov); Magee, Charles H. (charles.magee@cpuc.ca.gov)
‘Redacted : Brenda
Cc: ’

Glaze (bglaze@picarro.com); Aaron Van Pelt (avanpelt@picarro.com); Tim Clark
(tclark@picarro.com); Redding, Steve (M&C DIR)
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SRR3); Doll, Laura

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); |Redacted
Redacted

Bec:
Subject: Picarro HQ visit with CPUC

Picarro has offered this time for a tour of their facility and some additional time for questions.

Please feel free to share this invite with any of your CPUC colleagues. There will also be a small group
from our team at PG&E joining you.

If anyone needs help locating the office, please contact me (see signature) or Aaron Van Pelt (Picarro):
650-219-0038.

Thanks,

Redacted

<L, ..>>
Senior Business Analyst | Odyssey Team | Gas Operations

i amon, CA 94583
Redacted
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